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Comments: As a member of the Pagosa Springs Nordic Club, I support the establishment of non-motorized

recreation areas for quiet, human powered activities such as cross country skiing and snowshoeing. Signage on

Wolf Creek Pass similar to that at the Spruce Hole Trailhead could be useful in informing non-local snow

machine users where they can and can't go to ride. We have had interactions with some of the commercial tour

groups, and they have been quite respectful. However, we have also had less pleasant interactions with

individuals on Lobo Pass and around Pass Creek yurt, and we've seen the damage caused by snow machines

on the groomed trail on Fall Creek Road.

Thank you,

Jan Hester


